
The Deacons want to better serve those who can’t attend church. This 
form will be in the newsletters and on the website 
(www.stpaulsuccchurch.com) for you to send back to church as your 
“Life Journey” changes. 

Mail to: St Paul’s Church     115 South Cedar St.    Madrid Ia. 50156 

Name 
I prefer to have information sent by: ____ email (email address)  

 ____mail  - mailing address/phone  - BELOW  
I would like to receive a Monthly ____ Newsletter  

I would like to receive a weekly ____ bulletins   ___sermons  

Communion (1st Sunday) immediately after church 

(about 11:50am, (We will call before we come) 
____Yes ___No 

Diaconate Visit ____Yes ___No 

Pastors Visit ____Yes ___No 
Do you watch our Live Streaming on FB ____Yes ___No 
If we did a monthly “live stream” which one 
would you prefer to see: 

___Communion/Choir Sunday 
___Kid’s lead Worship 

___Choir Sunday 
___ Special Events 

   

Please add any additional comments and ideas Below on of this form – Thank You 

http://www.stpaulsuccchurch.com/

